
 

SHAHEED BENAZIR BHUTTO UNIVERSITY, SHAHEED BENAZIRABAD 

Knowledge - Commitment – Leadership 
 

 

 Financial Aid Office  SBBU/SFAO/300 

Date: 03/07/2023 

 

 

SINDH EDUCATION ENDOWMENT FUND (SEEF) 

SCHOLARSHIPS ANNOUNCEMENT-2023 
 

 

The Students of Shaheed Benazir Bhutto University, Shaheed Benazirabad, 

Sanghar, and Naushehro Feroz campuses are informed that the Government of 

Sindh, through the Educational Endowment Fund Trust (SEEF) College Education 

Department, is providing scholarships to low-income and meritorious students for 

acquiring quality education in HEIs. The scholarship covers only one year’s tuition 

fees for the students of academic years 2022-2023 and 2023-2024. 

 

Students belonging to underprivileged areas, meritorious, and with low income are 

highly encouraged to apply online at www.seef.sindh.gov.pk. 
 

It is advised to all needy students to submit the printout of their online application 

form along with required documents to the staff office of the concerned Head of 

Department or at the Facilitation Centre on or before Friday 29th, September 

2023. Applications with incomplete information will be rejected. 

 
The Chairmen and Focal persons of all the teaching department heads are 

requested to disseminate this information publicly for the encouragement and 

motivation of deserving, meritorious students to apply for this scholarship. 

 

Note: - Those students who are already availing of the same or any other 

scholarship are not eligible to apply.  

 

 

 

 
                 (Noshad Ahmed Shaikh) 

                      Manager Financial Aid   

                 SBBU-SBA 

 

Notice Board for wide publicity. 
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